
Re: Black Leaf - Access Acknowledgement Q 
Marianne Lodin to: steve brooks 08/22/2011 01:42 PM 

Mr. Brooks, 

Receipt of your response to the Notice of Federal Interest is also acknowledged. As a result of your 
client's claim of financial hardship, the EPA will likely be sending an Ability to Pay questionnaire. 

Best, 
Marianne 

Marianne Ortiz Lodin 
Assistant Regional Counsel 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 4 
Office of Environmental Accountability 
61 Forsyth Street, S.W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
(P) 404-562-9547 
(E) lodin.marianne@epa.gov 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is being sent by or on behalf of an attorney. It is intended 
exclusively for the individual(s) or entity(ies) to whom or to which it is addressed. This communication 
may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from 
disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy, or 
disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the 
sender immediately by email and delete all copies of the message. 

Steve brooks Atty Lodin not aware of any changes made to th... 08/22/2011 01:34:45 PM 

From: steve brooks <northstarlegal@yahoo.com> 
To: Marianne Lodin/R4/USEPA/US@EPA 
Date: 08/22/2011 01:34 PM 
Subject: Re: Black Leaf - Access Acknowledgement 

Atty Lodin 
not aware of any changes made to the access form. 
reply to perimeter security letter mailed to you last Fri. 
Steve Brooks 
From: "Lodin.Marianne@epamail.epa.gov" <Lodin.Marianne@epamail.epa.gov5 
To: northstarlegal@yahoo.com 
Cc: Smith.Art@epamail.epa.gov 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2011 1:13 PM 

Subject: Black Leaf - Access Acknowledgement 

Mr. Brooks, 

The EPA is in receipt of both the faxed and original copy of the access 
agreement. There were a few changes made to section 2d; however, since 
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they are not substantive or conditional, these changes are acceptable. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Best, 
Marianne 

Marianne Ortiz Lodin 
Assistant Regional Counsel 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 4 
Office of Environmental Accountability 
61 Forsyth Street, S.W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
(P) 404-562-9547 
(E) lodin.marianne@epa.gov 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is being sent by or on behalf of 
an attorney. It is intended exclusively for the individual(s) or entity 
(ies) to whom or to which it is addressed. This communication may 
contain information that is proprietary, privileged, or confidential or 
otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named 
addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy, or 
disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender immediately by email and 
delete all copies of the message. 
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